

30 November 2020

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

This is a reminder that school will be closed for an inset day this Friday 4<sup>th</sup> December. Mini Ambers will also be closed.

Please also add to your diary our Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 11th December in aid of Save the Children. Children can wear a Christmas or winter themed jumper/top with the rest of their uniform. We have set up a link below where a £2 or more donation can be made direct. Please do not bring any money into school.

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cjd200001266

We also still have our virtual online Book Fair running with Scholastic until midnight 6<sup>th</sup> December. Our unique school link for ordering is below. Please remember that all orders made by you help raise more funds for school library books.

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/queens-park-bh8

**Best Wishes** 

Mrs Simmons

Principal

Queen's Park Academy Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Alexandra Prout, BA, Director of Primary Education, NLE Sarah Simmons, BEd (Hons), Principal





